
CITY OF FAIRBANKS 

INVITATION TO BID 

ITB 22-09 

The City of Fairbanks is requesting bids to for the purpose of providing three-quarter ton crew cab pick 
up to Public Works. 

A copy of this ITB can be obtained on the City’s website, www.fairbanksalaska.us. It is the Offeror’s sole 
responsibility to check this website for additional information and/or addendums. 

Sealed bids are due PRIOR to the deadline of July 15, 2022 at 2:00 PM. 

Sealed proposals must be delivered to the City Clerk’s Office, 800 Cushman Street, Fairbanks, Alaska 
99701 prior to deadline. The City of Fairbanks reserves the right to waive informalities inconsistent with 
the law or reject any or all proposals. 
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